ATTACHMENT E

University at Albany
State University of New York

University Council Resolution
Affirming contributions to the University Council

Whereas, Timothy P. Murphy, '79, as President of the University at Albany Alumni Association
also served as the alumni representative to the University Council for the 2013-2014 and 2014-
2015 academic years, and

Whereas, in that position he effectively represented the 150,000 alumni of the University at
Albany, thus facilitating the work of the Council in meeting its statutory responsibilities under
Section 356 of the New York Education Law, and

Whereas, he offered important insight and counsel to the University Council on a broad range of
issues brought before the body for consideration and action, and

Whereas, he diligently undertook this assignment in a professional and responsible manner, now
therefore be it

Resolved, that the Council recognizes his service during a challenging time and expresses its
gratitude for his seasoned contributions to the work of the Council, and be it further

Resolved, that the Council extends its good wishes to him as he assumes his duties as the
Immediate Past President of the UAlbany Alumni Association.

Approved unanimously on the 15th day of May, 2015.

Michael J, Castellana,
Chairman



